
Future St Raph’s
Public Exhibition 01 - Event Summary

Summary

2

Days

42

Attendees

The event focused on giving people a re-cap on 
where we are at in the journey. The Project Team 
did not share much new information, but rather 
wanted to give a general update and introduction 
to the Phase 1 design process and programme. 

There was also a sign up sheet to join a sub-
committee of the St Raph’s Voice (SRV). This 
group will work closely with the architects over 
monthly meetings to progress the design and give 
their thoughts and views on topics such as homes,  
community spaces and landscaping.

Brent Council and Karakusevic Carson 
Architects, supported by PPCR, held the first 
public exhibition over two days in July. 

The purpose of the event was to re-cap on 
what has happened so far, give people a 
chance to meet the team (again) and talk 
about the upcoming journey towards a 
planning submission for Phase 1. 

The events were held:
•	 Thursday 15 July 2021, 4-8pm 
•	 Saturday 17 July 2021, 12-4pm

Alongside information boards and a model 
of the Phase 1 area there was an ice cream 
van serving free ice cream to residents, play 
equipment and free activity packs for children.

The Phase 1 site 
is in the south of 
the estate, near 

to the skate park


